
From: Elaane Kaiser lmailto:ekaiser@d!nwoody.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2007 3:30 Pl4
To: Ivlaun-Lemke, LLC.
Subrect: RE: I\4essage from Maun-Lemke

Hi Kq.tha @nd Ctint),

The MPRS sot:ietg reallg e4ioged havirrg Clintfor a speo,ker. Euerqone left oery
tnothtd'ted d'nd roith quite s.feut "take awaAs" to lase in their communities. We
did not do fonnol euoluation sheetsfor his presentation (ue honestly forgot) but
a.ll thefeedback that.De have gotten has been uery positive, IIe is o,boays an
entertaining speaker o'nd. euergone le.tnred. a lot. The Dunuood.g Village board
lmelmbel" thcl cfiended e4joged hisfast pace and his humor. Our CEO ond CFO
just liked his entire preaento.tiozu.. We receiued NO bo.d corz.merl.ts!

Also, thank gou so tnuehfor the goodies thot Aou sent to tne. I reallg
appreciated therm and am using thern-tnug ersery d.ay-

Thanks!
Elaine

tlaha Xiabu, e.AS 3-
Director of Marketing
Dunwoody Village
35(X) West Chester Pike
Newtown Square, PA 19073
(610) 3s9-4438
ekaisel@luqwoody.org


